

## **Environmental Advisory Board to meet May 14**

Release date: Wednesday, May 12 2021

Contact: Kathy Arnett, EAB Chair, 937-609-7818

The Dayton Environmental Advisory Board will hold its regularly scheduled meeting on Friday, May 14, at noon. The meeting will be conducted remotely and may be viewed at daytonohio.gov/govtv.

The board advises the City Commission and the City organization on matters related to environmental quality.

###

## **FOLLOW US**







**Visit the City of Dayton newsroom**